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Galloway Twp., NJ- The Kappa Sigma fraternity at The Richard Stockton College of 
New Jersey will sponsor its inaugural “Walk for Heroes” to support returning military 
veterans on April 14.  

The event is set for 12 noon, Saturday, April 14 on the running track adjacent to the 
Stockton College Sports Center. The $10 registration fee includes a meal voucher, and 
all proceeds will go to the Military Heroes Campaign.  Participants are encouraged to 
obtain sponsorships for their walk and/or solicit additional donations. The walk will be 
from the track to the paths around Lake Fred on Stockton’s campus.  

“We are hoping this will become an annual event to help honor, support and provide 
financial assistance to our brave returning military men and women,” said Charlie 
Nusbaum, a Kappa Sigma member who is helping organize the event. “It will be a day 
filled with fun, food and music, all to support a great cause.”  

For more information on the event, contact Mike Steele at Msteelejr@gmail.com or by 
phone at (862) 823-4433. 
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